To Whom it May Concern:

On September 13, 2019, the Franklin-Simpson football team will travel to Battle Ground Academy in Franklin, TN to compete in a varsity football game. The football team plans to take charter buses to the game, and would like to request that the school system pay a portion of the cost equal to the cost of two school buses and two school bus drivers to the game. The differential will be paid by the Franklin-Simpson Football Club. This will cost the school system no more than the cost of travel on two school buses. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 740-352-6719, or at chris.pyles@simpson.kyschools.us.

Thank you,

Chris Pyles

Assistant Football Coach Franklin-Simpson High School

01 48hl